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COLD CASE - Justice for the Not Forgotten 
 
The Take Back our Village is a non-profit organization committed to community empowerment 
and reducing youth violence. The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office has been actively involved 
since its formation last year. The panel is hosting a forum on March 10, 2015 at 7 pm at the 
Lincolnville Town Hall located at 141 W Broad St. Lincolnville. The Forum is entitled, COLD 
CASE Justice for the Not Forgotten. Surviving family members will provide a 8x11 photo of the 
victim and a spokesperson from the victim’s family will be allowed to give insight into the 
victim’s life. Law Enforcement Agencies across the Tri-County will have investigators provide 
brief information about their cases. A representative from crime stoppers will be attending to 
describe the intricate process Crime Stoppers goes through to ensure the confidentiality of the 
persons providing information. The media is being requested to cover this forum to assist with 
bringing a successful conclusion. The purpose of this forum is to personalize the victim, to put a 
person to the name and statistic and encourage persons with information to come forward.  
 
Please contact Lt. Dan Isgett with the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office for any further 
questions. He can be contacted at disgett@charlestoncounty.org or by cell 843-224-4760. 
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